

March 20, 2019

Mr. and Mrs. David S. Kim

Dear David and Shelly,

I am honored to share the enclosed copy of the 2018 UNICEF USA Annual Report.

Thanks to your generous support and partnership, UNICEF USA can celebrate a year of significant milestones. The report illustrates the great progress we made, together, for children in Fiscal Year 2018. I hope you will be pleased to find your name recognized on page 46 as a member of our Humanitarian Circle and on page 61, David, as member of our Southern California Regional Board of Directors.

You've made possible another year of hope for millions of children worldwide. In 2018, more than 500,000 individuals and 10,000 corporate and foundation partners supported UNICEF's work to provide access to nutrition, health care, clean water, education, safety and emergency response, and caring to the world's most vulnerable children. Your partnership has contributed to the reduction of children under the age of five who die from preventable causes by 57% between 1990 and 2018.

I hope you take as much pride in these achievements as I do. On behalf of UNICEF, most importantly the world's children, thank you for all you do to put children first.

Sincerely

Amber J. Hill

Regional Managing Director

So much for sometime hip!